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During this programme, OMCAR Foundation Environmental Education Officer Mr. Mohan 
Raj and coordinator Mr. Anbu have explained about the importance of seagrass beds, 
dugongs and how they help for local fishery. They explained this with posters and direct 
interaction with children. After this lecture, a seagrass pamphlet was donated to each 
student.  This booklet has the picture of local seagrass beds and dugong. After the tea break 
the students were asked to draw the dugong picture from the booklet. The programme was 
held for about two and a half hours.  The school teachers finally thanked OMCAR 
Foundation.  A group photo was taken at the end of this programme. OMCAR Foundation is 
inviting other school students to attend this monthly programme.  We expect to cover more 
schools before coming summer. 
 


